
 
 
 

Notes from of new Editor-in-Chief 
 
 

As of September 2017 I am privileged and honored to take over the position of Editor-in-Chief 
of the Economic Analysis. On behalf of all the members of our new Editorial Board (Ivana 
Domazet, Vladimir Simović, Jelena Minović, Sonja Đuričin, Duško Bodroža), I would like to point 
out that we want that this change will mark the beginning of a new stage of Journal development 
as we seek to position Economic Analysis among leading journals in the field economic analysis 
with special focus on emerging countries.  

As part of our future strategy the mission of the Journal has been created: The Economic 
Analysis mission is to introduce the scientific and professional public with the original research 
results in the field of economic sciences, as well as with public policies proposals that are aimed 
at overcoming the identified challenges.  

The main thematic areas, which will be in the focus of the Journal, are: sustainable economic 
development and resilience, business economy and management, labor economics and human 
capital and the international economy. Accordingly, we invite academicians, professors, 
researchers, PhD and master students which are connected to these topics to publish their work 
in our journal. 

The new Editorial Board decided that the quality of the editorial processes should be 
improved and that our publications should follow the international standards. Therefore, 
starting from the end of 2017 Open Journal System (OJS) has been introduced to facilitate the 
development of entire editorial management workflow, including: article submission, multiple 
rounds of peer-review, and indexing. 

The new Editorial Board took the steps in indexing Economic Analysis in international 
databases such as Central and Eastern European Online Library (CEEOL), Central & Eastern 
European Academic Source (CEEAS), Research Papers in Economics (RePEc), Erih Plus, DOAJ... 

Last but not least, all the members of the International and Local editorial board are entirely 
aware of upcoming challenges and high-level goals related to further improving the quality of 
the journal. However, over the next few years we shall work hard to build up a Journal with a 
successful international reputation, publishing high quality research data, which will be 
abstracted and indexed in the main journal databases.  

In order to obtain this, I look forward to receiving your high quality submissions, general 
feedback and suggestions or criticisms for improving the Journal. 
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